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2022-2023 NHS APPLICATION PROCESS 
 
 
     National Honor Society will be taking applications for new members this year and 
applications will be due no later than noontime on Thursday, December 1.  There will 
be a strongly recommended informational meeting on Wednesday, November 2 at 
7:45 A.M. in Cronin Auditorium.  Sophomores and juniors who are academically 
eligible—a 3.30 or higher cumulative GPA as of the end of last school year—are 
welcome to apply.  Students who are interested in becoming members should check 
their transcripts to see if they meet the GPA requirement and then begin the application 
process.  More information about membership qualifications and responsibilities, as 
well as applications can be found on the The Bromfield School’s website under “Clubs.”  
Please see Mr. Murphy if you have any questions or would like any assistance with the 
application process. 
 
 


